An Invitation from MR JOHN RIDGE & GOODLEIGH BELL RINGERS



Dear Tower Captain,

We are promoting a Six Bell Striking Competition on Saturday 29th February 2020 at St Gregorys Church, Goodleigh and warmly invite you to enter a team (or teams).

The event will consist of two categories:

SECTION A Aimed at the more accomplished ringers.

Winner: The Christopher Ridge Shield;

Second: Runner Up Trophy;

Plus a certificate to all participating teams.

SECTION B Aimed at encouraging teams which include at least one ringer who has never competed

in a competition or still considers themselves to be a competition novice.

Winner: The George Tribe Memorial Award;

Plus a certificate to all participating teams.

Both sections will ring and be marked on the competition peal known as Sixty On Thirds in not less than 15 minutes including raising and lowering. Tenor weight is 7cwt.

Please enter your team(s) in the best section suited to your team.

Entry Fee for both Sections will be £6 per team. There will be no opportunity to practice.

To enter, please call Steve Parker on 01271 372353 (leave a message, you will receive a return call) Or email steveparker@btinternet.com

For entries under Section B, please highlight to us any ringers for whom this event will constitute only their first or second competition.

- Refreshments and Interval Tea at the Church
 - Prize Draw (donations welcome)
 - Church toilet facilities
- Extra Parking and ferry service to the Church

We would very much appreciate your support and to hear you ringing our lovely bells!